
July 22, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Vince Palamara 

484 Hoodridge Drive 

Apt. D3 

Pittsburgh, PA 15234 

 

Dear Mr. Palamara: 

 

Thank you for your note dated July 13, 1996 and the accompanying videotape relating to Secret 

Service protection.  The videotape will become part of the Review Board’s permanent records. 

 

As always, thank you for all of your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


